
Guild of Maine Woodworkers 

November 2019 Meeting 

 

Attendance:  Wes Sunderland, Pat Sunderland, Ron Boes, Bill Lewis, Barbara White, David Redden, Gordon 

Swenson, Jeff Perry, Bob Kearney, Dan Crowley, Stig Ammentorp, Jim Hanscom, Randy Mayse 

 

The guild held a monthly meeting in Windham on November 19th hosted by Ron Boes in which 12 additional 

members attended.   

 

Show and Tell: 

 Gordon presented a smoothing plan he built from plans he found in an older copy of ‘Shopnotes.’  

It’s a beautiful piece crafted of cherry and brass.  He also presented the tools and jigs he used to 

build it.  Gordon cut the brass on his bandsaw, saying it is softer than oak. 

 

 Wes shared three Sargent tongue and groove planes he recently purchased via an online auction.  

The set included No.’s 1066, 1067 and 1068.  Although he already owns the 1067 and 1068, he had to 

purchase all three in order to obtain the 1066, the one he really wanted, to complete his set.   

 

 Ron concluded the show and tell by presenting a book he owns on Joinery, ‘Joinery’ by Gary 

Rogowski, Taunton Press 2002, and showing samples of tenon joinery.  He likes free floating tenons 

best. 

 

Following ‘show & tell’, Ron opened the meeting to question and answer.  Round the work bench 

discussions followed on various topics of individual interest.   

The meeting adjourned at 8:20 p.m.  The next meeting will be the quarterly meeting on Saturday, December 

14th at Wes’s shop.   

 

 

     Respectfully Submitted 

     Barbara White, Secretary 

 

 

 

 

  


